Dear Team Captains & the AFA
 
Unfortunately, due to changes in Government conditions around running community sporting events and after consultation with the AFA, the Race to the Beach 2020 race meeting is cancelled.
 
See “Update as at 17 August 2020”  on https://www.sport.nsw.gov.au/novel-coronavirus-covid-19
 
Refunds will be in line with the AFA Policy 4 – Race Meeting Cancellation Policy.

Please email me through the bank details so that we can process the refund of the entry fee.

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact us.

Regards
Teresa Good
| Founder | Senior Trainer | Secretary |
Wollongong Wonder Woofs FLYBALL
PO Box 5189 WOLLONGONG NSW 2520
T: 0447 429 628
E: wollongongwonderwoofs@gmail.com | W: http://wwwoofs.org.au
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